
 

 

 

06th April, 2024 

To,        To 
National Stock Exchange     BSE Ltd 
Exchange Plaza,      Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower  
Plot No. C/1, G Block,      Dalal Street, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai-400051     Mumbai - 400001 
 
(NSE Scrip Code: SPMLINFRA)    (BSE Scrip Code: 500402)  
   
 
Sub: Intimation under regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosures 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015, 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosures Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015, and in continuation of our letter dated 21st March, 2024, we would like to inform 

you that Company has recovered an amount of Rs. 41.78 Crore from NTPC Ltd; under Vivad se 

Viswas II (Contractual Disputes) Scheme. With the aforesaid receipt total recovery from NTPC 

under the aforesaid Scheme is Rs. 243.20 Crore. 

The above is for your information. 

 
Thanking You, 
For SPML Infra Limited 
 

 

Swati Agarwal 

Company Secretary 
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